
Dear Friend 

Our State Senator, FRED 
FARR, is running for re-elec­
tion at the June 5th Primary 

In my opinion he has served 
Monterey County capably, 
effectively, and faithfully 
Therefore I believe he should 
be retained to represent us in Sacramento 

Won't you join with me in voting, and ask your friend to 
vote for Senator Farr's re-election on Tuesday, June 5th? 

Sincerely, 

~ 7 



( THIS SIDE OF' CARD IS FOR ADDRESS) 


